


NO! TO HB 2624, HB 2390 AND SB 428

HB 3325

Oregon voters and our ecosystems demand an outside unbiased peer review of ODFW'’s cougar
management plan and an accurate cougar population count. ODFW’s current cougar management
plan and population count are outdated, inaccurate, flawed and decades old.

It isn't working. It never has.

ALL 3 BILLS DISHONOR THE VOTERS VOICE. Oregon voters demand ODFW stop making policy
and rule changes that dishonor and undermine M18.

ALL 3 BILLS ARE A GIFT TO POACHERS! Rather than blame the cougar for the deer, elk and big
horn sheep problems, lets blame the real problem - POACHERS, THEY KILL MORE WILDLIFE
THAN ARE LEGALLY KILLED!

ALL THREE BILLS SUPPORT ANIMAL ABUSE OF DOGS AND WILDLIFE.

55,000 cattle die each year in Oregon. Of that 3000 die from predators in the order of pet domestic
dogs killing the majority, bobcat and cougar combined killed less than the dogs and wolves killed
1%. The rema:riing 52,000 cattle were killed by starvation, neglect, disease and human poaching.



